
 

 

Coach Aguano, Justin Jan and Bryce Perkins were honored at last Friday’s National Football 
Foundation’s Arizona High School Champions Luncheon.  Danny White presented Bryce Perkins 
with the Danny White Quarterback Award, awarded annually to Arizona’s best high school senior 
quarterback.  In addition, Justin Jan was named to the 2014 AZFCA Offensive Top 25 Team.  Finally, 
Coach Aguano was honored in the Salute to Championship Coaches.   

        

 

The Chandler High School Varsity Football Team was honored by the high school sports web site 
MaxPreps and the Army National Guard during halftime of the boys’ basketball game last Friday.   
Only fifty of the nation’s top-ranked teams were honored on the MaxPreps Football Tour of 
Champions presented by The Army National Guard.  Congratulations, Wolves! 

 

 

Congratulations to CHS DECA for earning seven test medals and 10 overall medals during their last 
competition.  James Malone, DECA Service Project Coordinator, worked diligently on CHS’s 
Community Service Campaign and helped earn our first three spots for students to attend the Thrive 
Leadership Academy at International DECA Competition in April in Orlando, Florida! 



 

 
Congratulations to the CHS Boys Varsity Soccer Team on their Senior Night victory over the Perry 
Pumas 5-2.  Their record is now 4-0-2 in conference and 8-0-3 overall.  Great job, Wolves! 

 

Last Week’s Wins:  

 Girls Basketball def. Skyline (V 52-21; JV 68-25; F 39-28) and Hamilton (JV 58-48) 

 Boys Basketball def. Mesquite (V 78-52; JV 61-51; F 72-58)  

 Girls Soccer def. Westwood (V 10-0; JV 6-0) and Gilbert (JV 3-1)   

 Boys Soccer def. Perry  (V 5-2; JV 3-1) and Gilbert (JV 3-0) 

This Week’s Home Events: 

 Tuesday, January 20th: Girls Basketball vs. Corona del Sol (4:00pm F, 5:30pm JV, 7:00pm V); 
Boys Soccer vs. Basha (4:00pm JV, 6:00pm V) 

 Wednesday, January 21st:  Girls Soccer vs. Desert Ridge (4:00pm JVB); Wrestling vs. Cesar 
Chavez and Carl Hayden  (3:00pm) 

 Thursday, January 22nd:  Honors Information Night from 6:00-7:30pm in the CCA 

 Friday, January 23rd:  Boys Basketball vs. Gilbert (4:00pm F, 5:30pm JV, 7:00pm V); Girls 
Soccer vs. Desert Ridge (4:00pm JV, 6:00pm V) 

Current CHS Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors selecting courses for next year will use our new 
online program. Students can access the registration portal through their Infinite Campus 
system.  Counselors are available in the Media Center Computer Lab before school, at lunch, and 
afterschool through January 23rd to assist students with registration.   

 

The FINAL yearbook deadline will be January 29th. This 2014-15 yearbook is a special Centennial 
Edition which will highlight events that took place during the last 100 years as well as this school 
year. You can get your book for $60.00 until January 29th.  There will be NO extra yearbooks available 
at the end of the year, so this is your last opportunity! 

Parents of CHS Seniors: The FINAL Senior Ad deadline with a $25.00 late fee will end on February 6th. 
Orders will not be taken after February 6th, so follow the directions below to order your senior ad 
now! 

a. Go to www.mychandlerschools.org 

b. Click “Select a school” 

http://www.mychandlerschools.org/
http://www.mychandlerschools.org/


c. Find “Chandler High” and click on it 

d. Find “Activity” tab 

e. Find Yearbook 

f. To the left you will see all the information you need for your Senior Ad 

 

Did your son or daughter take the PSAT in October of this year?  If so, you are invited to join us at 
Chandler High’s CTE lecture hall for a FREE score report workshop.  Participants will receive their 
child’s score report at the workshop.  For your convenience, two workshops are being hosted on 
January 27th from 5:00-6:00pm and January 29th from 6:00-7:00pm.                                                                             

Both workshops will cover the same content.  Please call 480-812-7706 to RSVP your attendance at 
your preferred workshop time and date.     

 

Eighth grade students who want to experience Chandler High School should sign up to shadow a 
current CHS Wolf for a morning.  The following Shadow Day is open for sign-up:  Friday, February 6th.  
Sign up using the online form.              

  

Join us this Thursday, January 22nd from 6:00pm- 7:30pm in the CCA for specific information about 
CHS’s four-year International Baccalaureate (IB) Program and Advanced Placement (AP) Program.    
 

 

CUSD cordially invites you to an evening presentation on Tuesday, January 27th at 6:30pm in the 
Chandler Center for the Arts.  Steve McLaughlin from Duke University will share the inside story of 
what the college admission process entails at a highly selective school like Duke.   

CHS students interested in attending the following practice tests and/or presentations by visiting 
college reps may sign up in the Career Center: 

 Free Practice SAT- Saturday, January 31st from 7:30am-noon 
 
New presentations are added daily. Visit the career center calendar to access other valuable 
info. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Ct0Cyxk5iOa6sVoyUrGAUxZAzX9RuDitAcOlsOuFFGA/viewform
http://www.cusd80.com/Page/32942


 

On February 19th, approximately 50 CHS Seniors will sit for the National Assessment of Educational 
Progress (NAEP), also known as The Nation’s Report Card.  The 50 students were chosen randomly 
and will test in either reading, math or science.  The test results inform the public how students 
across the country, not just in one particular school or state, are doing.
 

 

 

 


